

Application for Youth Pilgrimage to Ireland July 1-8, 2016

In the summer of 2016, the youth of Holy Comforter will be traveling to Ireland, on pilgrimage. This will be a time for us to seek God in community by traveling to a place where we will walk in the footsteps of other Christian pilgrims as we learn more about our Anglican heritage and the Church in the world.

Please note, this trip will be for current high school students only.

If you would like to participate, please fill out this form (front and back) and return it to Rev. Margaret at the church office by December 1, 2015. In order to hold your spot on the trip you will also need to turn in a NON-refundable deposit of \$100 towards this trip by December 1, 2015. Checks can be made payable to "Church of the Holy Comforter." Be sure that you write "Youth Pilgrimage 2016" in the memo line.

You may scan and **email** forms to mpeel@holycomforter.com **or mail** it to the church office: The Rev. Margaret Peel, Church of the Holy Comforter, 543 Beulah Road, NE, Vienna, VA 22180.

We also expect participation in a church activity (youth group, choir, acolyting, ushering, Pennywise volunteer, Sunday school, etc.) at least twice a month until we go on the trip. You are also required to attend at least three pilgrimage planning meetings throughout the next few months before we leave.

Participant's Name	
Address	
City, State Zip	
Participant's E-Mail	
Participant's (youth) cell phone	
Parent(s) of Participant	
Parent's cell/home phone	
Age of Participant (High School only)	

See more questions on the back...

I am currently active in the following church activities: (please circle all that apply)

[If not currently active, please list or circle the church ministries/activities you plan to participate in over the next 7 months before our trip.]

Youth Group
Choristers/ Adult Choir
Acolyte
Usher
Pennywise volunteer
Sunday School
Other:
Over the next 7 months I promise to participate in at least two youth activities (see previous question) each month and attend at least three pilgrimage meetings.

Remember, in order to hold your place on the trip you will need to turn in a deposit of \$100 to the church office, along with this application, by December 1, 2015. You may make your check payable to "Church of the Holy Comforter." Be sure to write "Youth Pilgrimage 2016" in the memo line.

If you prefer to pay online you may log onto the Holy Comforter website and click on the "Give Now" tab. Go to the online giving tab and select "Youth Fundraiser" from the list of giving options. Write in the optional memo line "Youth Pilgrimage 2016" and then it will prompt you to enter your credit card OR checking account information.

Please contact the Rev. Margaret Peel at 703-938-6521, ext. 21 or mpeel@holycomforter.com with any questions.

Thanks for your application and look forward to seeing you soon!